
SAPC e-NOTE: SPECIAL PRACTICE EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE
ASSESSMENT (EISA) FOR PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANTS (BASIC)

Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant,  
 
SAPC e-NOTE: SPECIAL PRACTICE EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT
(EISA) FOR PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANTS (BASIC)
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is aware that some candidates who registered to
write the Practice EISA remotely (i.e. from home, work and other venues) on 29 July 2025,
experienced login issues and were consequently unable to access the Practice EISA, even after
interventions by the invigilators.
 
The SAPC is in the process of arranging a special Practice EISA to accommodate candidates
who were unable to write on 29 July 2025. Communication will be shared once the date has
been finalised.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO
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